
From: Bobby Mann
To: planningweb
Subject: Permit requests
Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 5:44:40 PM

I’m writing this in response to GLOM trying to appeal the denial of the permit to increase their facilities beds. As
we have stated we DO NOT WANT THEM TO INCREASE IN SIZE. This is a neighborhood with children and
families. Go find some commercial area or someplace different for these adult treatment centers. Even recently I’ve
again seen people trying to escape the house , and where one lady was trying to get a ride. No no this is not
acceptable, if anything we want even these six beds removed!
Thank you
[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]


